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Hollingworth
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Pensions Administrator
48 Chorley New Road, 
Bolton, 
BL1 4AP
15.11.2018
Dear Esther
Stephen Ward Photography Directors Pension Scheme SSAS
I am writing to confirm that Mattioli Woods will be taking over my current Pension Scheme from Cranfords and will be arranging and new family SIPP in the process.. They will be contacting you directly with all the necessary forms and documentation to take over our scheme.
I retired from my business in 2006 and no longer need the facility of a SSAS and have therefore agreed with my son Gregory to join a family SIPP. As you may be aware my son is the Regional Director for the North West for Mattioli Woods and is our adviser. As we have two other children it makes sense for us to start planning for the inevitable at some point in the future. 
Once all the forms and documentation is complete regarding the transfer could I ask if it is possible for Cranfords to close down the Stephen Ward Photography Directors Pension Scheme SSAS? I noticed on your SSAS Schedule of Fees you charge a fee of £100 to wind up a scheme, could you please let me know if this is possible?
On a personal note I would like to thank you for all your hard work in looking after our scheme and for your professional approach to everything you do. Esther, you have been brilliant to work with and I shall miss our contact.
I’m sure we will speak over the next few weeks and my very best wishes for the new venture Retirement Capital, it does sound very interesting and I’m sure it is the way forward.
Kind Regards
Stephen Ward

